
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear ALTS Families, 

 

    Thank you for a wonderful year. I appreciate you and your students. Please have a safe 
and fun summer. We are looking forward to seeing you all in the new school year. We 
have exciting news for the 2024-2025 school year.  

    Our teachers, staff, and parents have spent this year creating a school-wide discipline 
system. It is called PBIS and is specific to who we are and what we want our school to 
look and sound like. We will be hosting several PBIS Parent Orientations in July and 
August. We hope to see you there!  

 

Enjoy your summer! 

Principal, Abraham Lincoln Traditional School 

602-896-6300 

 

 
 

 

Please do not drop off your 
student prior to 7:55 a.m. 

Your child’s safety is our 
primary concern. 

Important Numbers 

Attendance line - 602-896-6311 

Office - 602-896-6300 

Health Tech - 602-896-6310 

KidSpace - 602-896-6315 



  

 

 

 

May Calendar of Events 

May 7 – Cereal Domino Event 10 a.m. 

              Red, White & Blue day. 

May 9 – NJHS Induction, 6 p.m.  

May 13 – Violin Concert, 6 p.m. 

May 13 – 17 – School Spirit Week  

May 15 – Band Concert, 6 p.m. 

May 20 – Eighth Grade Promotion, 5:30 p.m. 

May 21 – Kindergarten Promotion, 8:45 a.m.                                             

May 21 

Last day of school!  

 

 

 
 

April Students of the Month 

Miriam J.  4B 

Aeres L-M.  8D 

Max S.  3D 

Andrea A.  5D 

Liberty D.  2De 

Phoebe G.  KD 

Matthew R-R.  2Dy 

Ruth M.O.  6F 
 

Zachary B. 4G 

Viviana L.  KH 

Nelson L.  8I 

Myranda L.  7L 

Miley M.  KL 

Lexi R.  4O 

Daphne D.  7P 
 

Athena L-M.  6R 

Carissa B.  8R 

Jayceon W.  1S 

Harper S.  1T 

Nora C.  7W 

Romeo P.F.  3W 

Salman Y.  5F 

Alana O.F.  1R 
 

 

    Thank you to everyone who contributed to our food drive this year! Food Wars turned out to be 
an epic battle with lots of twists and turns. In the end, this year, the winning classes were the ones 
that laid low and focused on bringing in food and bills more than on change and water bottles.  

     As a school, we brought in over $3,300 and thousands of pounds of food! The real winners, 
of course, were the less fortunate people in our community.  

    Thank you so much for your generosity and for sharing with your child the joy of giving to others 
and the importance of community.  

Food Wars grade band winners (popsicle parties)  

K-2 Reddick 

3-5 Gall 

6-8 Lacey 

Overall Food Wars (water balloon & pizza party) 

Lacey Seventh grade 

Most Generous (water balloon & pizza party) 

Florez Fifth grade 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 



  

  

Yes- Great!  

No open enrollment form is required. Your student will automatically be  
enrolled for the 2024-25 school year (unless otherwise notified).  

No – Please let us know by emailing ALoffice@wesdschools.org.  

 

 

 
       We Need Our Books Back! 
 
Please check that you do not have any books at home. 
 

 

 

RED, WHITE & BLUE SPIRIT DAY - May 7 
    Thank you to everyone who contributed to our school food drive. It was a great success! 
Don't forget to wear red, white or blue on Tuesday, May 7, for the third Annual Domino Cereal 
Box Science Experiment.  

    As long as the weather cooperates and it is not too breezy, we will set thousands of cereal 
boxes into motion as we test Newton's laws of gravity and motion at 10:00 a.m. before shipping 
all of our donated items to the food bank. 

SPIRIT WEEK! 
 

     The student council is preparing for our last official spirit week of the year. Mark your 
calendars and get your spirit gear ready! Please remember that although creativity is 
encouraged, all outfits must be school-appropriate. 

Monday, May 13 - Future Job / Career Day 
Tuesday, May 14 - Disney Day 
Wednesday, May 15 - Crazy Hair Day 

Friday, May 17 - Pajama Day 
 

 
 

 

 

mailto:ALoffice@wesdschools.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UecrhGto_0iQ860H7etFM4x55GBqV0SUz7pUoF7AkZ0/edit?usp=sharing


  

 

 

 
Is your student missing something? Jackets, lunch boxes, water bottles and larger items are placed 
in the lost and found area in the cafeteria.  
Smaller items such as jewelry, wallets and pens, are kept in the front office. Please stop by or remind 
your student to check the areas for any items they may be missing.  
All left over items will be donated to charity at the end of the school year. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
School Resumes August 5! 

 

  

                           
 
 

All medication must be picked up by the last day of school.  
 
  

Has your child turned 11 or will they be turning 11 over the summer break? 
If so, they are due for their 11-year-old immunizations, Tdap and meningococcal. 


